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Good afternoon, 
 
My name is Dylan Alyea and I am a Project Manager at Smithouse Design build and a 
concerted citizen. 
 
I strongly support House Bill HB0207 Higher Education- 
Undocumented Students- Dream Act tax requirements change from 2 to 1 years. 

 

I work in the construction industry with undocumented people and see how hard working they 

are and how they want to contribute to our society like any other person. I believe that 

undocumented students should have the right to attend college without their parents being 

forced to provide what I feel is an excessively long record of paying taxes. Please vote 

FAVORABLY on the house bill HB020. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Dylan Alyea 
PM 
macalyea@gmail.com 
480-316-2027 
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